Schnee Learning Center

August 31th, 2021

Hello Parents and Guardians,

We hope this letter finds you all healthy during these challenging times. You are receiving this
letter as your students have been identified as qualifying for Title One services at Schnee
Learning Center.

We will be hosting an informational session at Schnee on Open House Night, Tuesday,
August 31th, from 4:00 pm to 5:30 pm. The purpose of this meeting is to provide
information about our Title One services. We will discuss how the school qualifies
students for Title One services, the services we provide under Title One, and any
questions you have will be answered.

Mrs. Deighen, our Title One coordinator, is a highly qualified paraprofessional licensed
through the Ohio Department of Education. She works under the supervision of our Language
Arts teacher, Ms. Kotabish, and our Math teacher, Ms Becker. Together, our team strives to
assist students to have positive learning experiences.

All staff will be available to answer any questions.

We look forward to seeing you! If you have any questions or concerns at any time about our
Title One services, feel free to call Mrs. Deighen at 330-922-1966 Ext:502505. It is a pleasure
to work with your students’, Together we can ensure success for all!

Sincerely,

Tony Pallija, Executive Director

Schnee Learning Center

Angela Deighen, Title One coordinator



